Real Estate/Trust Donations
Many people consider donating money, trusts, houses, rental properties, second properties, land, and commercial properties to charitable organizations such as the 173d Airborne Brigade Memorial Foundation. There often is then a tax deduction for the donor. 
Donations provided to 173d Airborne Brigade Memorial Foundation would be used for perpetual care of the Memorial only. 
Specific honors or dedications for soldiers or donors will not be noted on or at the memorial site. Donors will not be allowed to dictate changes or additions to the current memorial or site. The site was designed and built to be a sacred memorial that is specifically dedicated to the soldiers on the wall, and the Brigade as a whole. 
Please contact anyone on the 173d Board of Directors if you are considering a donation of this magnitude. 
Thank you in advance for considering a donation to keep our soldiers’ memories alive and allow for place for their loved ones to visit and grieve. 
       
